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606 Delsea Drive, Sewell, NJ 08080 ● 856-589-3334 ● www.hegganlibrary.org 

Summer Reading  

at the Margaret E. Heggan Free Public Library 

Goes Digital! 

June 15th – August 16th 

Pre-registration for the summer reading challenges  
begins on June 1st!  

Create an account, and register and log your reading online  
at hegganlibrary.beanstack.org and with the Beanstack app  

on your phone or tablet.  

 

 

 

 

There are summer reading challenges for kids, teens, and adults!  
Track your reading all summer, complete activities, and upload book  

reviews to unlock fun digital badges. 

For more information, see the Margaret E. Heggan Free  
Public Library website, or contact lshiber@hegganlibrary.org 
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